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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Season’s Greetings: Welcome to the Dean’s Office Open House
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The weather outside was anything but frightful on Dec. 9. That’s when CASNR faculty and staff, along with our friends across campus, gathered at the Goddard Building for the Annual Dean’s Office Christmas Open House. From all of us at the College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources, we hope the peace and joy of the season will live in your heart all year long.  more »
 
AG COUNCIL 360

Breeanna Roland named CASNR’s November ‘Aggie of the Month’
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Name: Breeanna Roland; Major: Interdisciplinary Agriculture; Classification: Senior; Organization: Sigma Alpha Rho Sorority; Hometown: Lakeside, Calif.; Month: November 2014  more »
ON THE SCENE

On The Map: CASNR launches new imbedded Google map database
CASNR has a global footprint with more than 80 international projects in 42 countries. See our new imbedded map database here. The updated web section includes featured international news and CASNR’s study abroad opportunities.

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships and much more. It's good business.
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success. 

UPCOMING 

First Day of Spring Classes
       January 14, 2015
TTU Spring Break
       March 14-22, 2015

TTU Spring Commencement
       May 16, 2015
First Summer Term - Class
       June 1, 2015

Second Summer Term - Class
       July 7, 2015

 Summer Commencement
        August 8, 2015


	

	
	This month the Lubbock Avalanche-Journal featured a CASNR-related research news item: the biodegradable bandage. When the cotton-based product is available for widespread use — which its creators admit might not be for some time — it can be applied with medicinal ointment to a wound site. Unlike traditional bandages, it need not be removed later. “The beauty of this approach is it’s 100 percent biodegradable,” said Noureddine Abidi, an associate professor with Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science.  more »
CASNR grads among Vance Publishing’s 40 Under 40 Agriculture Awards finalists
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After evaluating numerous outstanding nominations for Vance Publishing Corporation’s inaugural “40 Under 40 in Agriculture Awards,” a panel of judges from across the industry has selected two graduates of Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources for its list of finalists. Kristina Butts (’01 BS Agricultural Communications, ’04 MS Animal Science) and Keith Underwood (’02 BS Animal Science) were selected for their leadership and commitment in advancing the cause to double food production by 2050.  more »
 
GALLERY: Bayer Plant Science Building update; Foundation preparations underway
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Winter construction continues on Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources new $13.6 million expansion and renovation of what will be known as the ‘Bayer Plant Science Building.’ The project adds 21,122 square feet of new construction, and includes 2,440 square feet of renovation and exterior upgrades to the existing home of the university’s Department of Plant and Soil Science.  more »
Bayer CropScience Support; Sequencing of cotton A-genome could boost industry
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A team of researchers at Texas Tech University, in collaboration with Bayer CropScience and the National Center for Genome Resources have developed a view into the structure of the cotton A-genome. This is a significant accomplishment in the sequencing of the cotton genome, which will fuel multi-disciplinary basic and applied research to help increase cotton productivity.  more »
Joseph Neary takes new position with Department of Animal and Food Sciences
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Joseph Neary has been named an assistant professor of animal health and well-being in Texas Tech University’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences. He officially stepped into his new teaching and research post on Oct. 1. The native of Britain indicated that he is particularly interested in continuing his research interest in diseases of the bovine cardiopulmonary system.  more »
Featured Video: Pig Roast fete spotlights Tech’s Therapeutic Riding Center
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At last month’s Pig Roast, CASNR’s Development & Alumni Relations Office featured a new video on Tech’s Therapeutic Riding Center. The center’s mission is to provide the highest quality of equine-assisted therapy to people with disabilities in the South Plains. The goal is to enhance the quality of life of each person participating in hippotherapy and therapeutic riding. Click at Pig Roast 2014 
 Tech’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences adds new biostatistics expert
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Henk (Hendrik) den Bakker, an expert in population modeling and biostatistics, has been named an assistant professor in the Department of Animal and Food Sciences. He officially stepped into his new teaching and research post on Nov. 1. The Australian native will work closely with Tech’s International Center for Food Industry Excellence and the university’s Center for Biotechnology and Genomics.  more »
International Year of Soils; Focus on conservation and sound management
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World Soil Day, and the launch of the ‘2015 International Year of Soils,’ is underway.  Numerous key events related to soils are already taking place around the globe. Advocacy, awareness raising, and education are at the core of this international year with theme, ‘Healthy soils for a healthy life,’ said David Weindorf, Tech’s B.L. Allen Endowed Chair of Pedology.  more »
GALLERY: CASNR celebrates its 87th Pig Roast at Lubbock Civic Center
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CASNR welcomed more than 600 friends and guests from across the region to its 87th annual Pig Roast last month at the Lubbock Memorial Civic Center Banquet Hall. The annual event celebrates scholarship donors, recipients and intercollegiate judging teams, as well as honoring three individuals with Gerald W. Thomas Outstanding Agriculturalist Awards.  more »
On The Record; CASNR students honored at ‘Who’s Who’ reception
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Thirteen outstanding students from CASNR have been included in latest edition of “Who’s Who Among Students in American Colleges and Universities,” according to school officials. The university hosted a special ‘2014 Who’s Who Recognition Reception’ last month at the university’s McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center in Lubbock.  more »
Marcos Sanchez-Plata joins Tech’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences
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Marcos Sanchez-Plata, an expert in the development, coordination and delivery of international food safety training programs, has been named an associate professor in the Department of Animal and Food Sciences. The Ecuadorian native indicated that he is particularly interested in contributing to the expansion of Tech’s international outreach efforts.  more »
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